
Making meaningful connections working  
in Family Day Care
Christine and Lily are two Family  Day Care Educators who 
regularly meet to discuss future planning for their shared 
experiences. They regularly work together to provide amazing 
outings like visiting farms,  cultural experiences, libraries, 
and educational shows. They also enhance their outings 
by providing lots of ‘real world’ learning experiences for the 
children.

Christine and Lily also share a common passion for nature 
play and you will often find them exploring the local beaches, 
nature reserves and creeks as they help the children in their 
care build  a knowledge and respect for nature.

Christine says, “I need adult connections to allow me to feel emotionally happy within myself 
and to support me to care for and educate the children. Meeting with other Educators who 
share my beliefs and philosophy about education has helped me to enrich my program and 
build  more meaningful relationships with the children and families in my care.”

Lily says, “Making the move from working in child  care centres to family day care has helped 
me to make connections with others in the community and has allowed me to have more 
flexibility  and choices in my work life - it has given me a great work/life balance. Meeting up 
with other like minded Educators has kept me connected and feeling supported.”

Come and find your connections and sense of belonging at Wynnum Family Day Care.

Come and join our 
team today, and love 
your work every day. 
Start a career where 

you’ll want to stay… 
Your Career Your Way!

www.wynnumfdc.org  (07) 3393 4311
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